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8 COMMUNITY CO-RESEARCHERS RECRUITED

A
ACCEPTED

WORKING QUIETLY BEHIND THE SCENES

The Amar Bari Amar Jibon (ABAJ) team has been working quietly in the background putting
together the information and resources needed in preparation for recruiting the probin. While Dr
Manik and Prof. Sheila worked on the topic guides for the interviews, Mr Bashir, his granddaughter
and Mrs Leena have been creating the information video. Dr Caroline and Dr Mahera have been
putting together the training material for the community co-researchers, so they are prepped to
interview the probin. All these resources will be shared at the next BRAG meeting for their feedback
and input.

RESEARCH OUTREACH

NEXT... Training Community Co-researchers and Recruiting Probin.



